
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: case # 2020-00290
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 5:15:20 PM

From: Angela Castle 
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 12:00 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: case # 2020-00290

Hello.  My name is Angela Castle. I live at 110 Fallow Circle in Georgetown, Ky. I
received the letter from Bluegrass Water for the rate increase. ITS OVER 600%
INCREASE! That is unacceptable and I REQUEST INTERVENTION ON THIS
MATTER! This will be a huge burden on many residents. The residents should not
have to pay for upgrades. That responsibility should fall on the company that chose to
buy the existing company knowing what upgrades would be needed. 

I ask that you not allow this to occur. 

Thank you, 

Angela Castle
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